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Comments: I fully support the policy changes for the ANILCA cabins and believe the changes accomplish the

goals that the Forest Service has set for the continued traditional and customary uses of the cabins within the

National Forests.

 

The cabins have served the owners and multiple generations of their families and friends as a means to enjoy the

remoter sections of the National Forests without any threats to or significant impacts to the National Forests.

 

Please continue with the proposed changes and thank you for the work that has gone into making these changes

a reality.


